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          June 1st, 2022 

 

  Dear Parents, 

 

School Corp. Oshiro Gakuen, Yomitan Kobato Kindergarten 

                                  Principal: Muneo Furugen 

 

 

Night Festival Event Update 

 

 

As the rain continues to fall, the children express their disappointment by saying, "It's raining again 

today...". However, they have begun to change their minds and are enjoying playing indoors to the 

fullest. COVID-19 has no end in sight, and we are all feeling a sense of exasperation. The Night 

Festival was something both the children and parents were looking forward to attending. 

Unfortunately, because there has been no change to the COVID-19 situation and in accordance with 

infection prevention measures, we have decided to change the event from the Night Festival to 

"Summer Festival" and hold it for students only, as we did last year. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 
 

 


